

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993

Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

1st March 2018



Dear Parents / Carers,

Once again we will be having the 'Travelling Book Fair' in school from Tuesday 6th to Friday 9th March. This is a great opportunity for you and your child to have a look at and purchase a variety of current and interesting books.

There will be opportunities before and after school, throughout the week, for parents and children to purchase books, stationery and other selected items. Your child has today been given a £1 World Book Day voucher that can be used when purchasing.

The Book Fair will be based in the main foyer, by the school office and will be open from 8.30am until 9am each morning and after school from 3.05pm until 4pm.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher







